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People with time for Children 

 
 

20th March 2017 
 

Maple and Chestnut Classes 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We have the opportunity to attend one of two cricket matches this summer, please complete and return the 
attached slip if your child is interested. Please note that although the matches are free we will have to make a 
charge for the transport. This could be in the region of £10.00 - £15.00 per child.  
 
Option 1 – Gloucestershire Cricket Schools Day – Tuesday 4th July  
Gloucestershire play Glamorgan on Day 2 of the 4 day Championship game at Cheltenham College.  
The day will involve a question and answer session with a professional cricketer, cricket activities, workbook of 
fun activities, chances to win prizes and activities during lunchtime.  
 
Option 2 
ICC Women’s World Cup Wednesday 5th July 2017 
England Ladies play South Africa Ladies in the ICC Women’s World Cup 2017 
The day will give our children the experience of watching World Cup Cricket at the Brightside Ground Bristol 
(Home of Gloucestershire Cricket). 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss White 
Class Teacher 
 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Cricket – Summer 2017 
 
Childs Name ……………………………………………………………………………………. Class …………………………………………… 
 

 My child is not interested in attending a cricket match this summer 
 

 My child is interested in attend a cricket match this summer.  
 

 Option 1 – Gloucestershire 
 
 Option 2 – England Womens 

 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………….. Dated ……………………………………………. 

(Parent / Guardian) 
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